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Devon Energy Production Co., L.P. 
Attn: Tami Laird 
333 W. Sheridan Ave. 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

iJUL 2 7 Z015 July 22, 2015 

RECEIVED 

Gentlemen: 

Your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for the well listed below has been withdrawn as per your email on 
June 15,2015. 

LC061936A Paduca Breaks 9 Federal - 1H 
200' FNL & 1350' FEL, sec. 9, T. 25 S., R. 32 E. 

If you wish to drill this well at a later date, please submit a complete application (1 original and 3 copies) to this 
office. Because the original APD has been withdrawn, the resubmitted APD will be subject to all processing 
requirements including the application fee and the 30-day posting period. Please note on the resubmitted APD 
that it was previously submitted and we will review the withdrawn file for information which may help expedite 
the processing. 

If you have any questions, please contact Duncan Whitlock at (575) 234-5926. 

LEASE WELL NAME AND LOCATION 

Sincerely, 

Steve Caffey 
Assistant Field Manager 
Lands & Minerals 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
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